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The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage at: https://juneau.org/engineering-public-works  This is not an addendum.  
 

 
 
Question:  “The spec section 28462.11 Section 2.2 states that the notification is to be 

horn/strobe evacuation.  The hospital is an audio voice evacuation system, and 
we are tying into that, shall the new BH building be audio voice evec as well, or 
chime/strobe notification?” 

Answer:  No. Behavioral Health Facility occupancy does not require Audio Voice Evac Fire 
Alarm System. Integration with the Main Hospital Building, Audio Voice Evac is 
not required for Behavioral Health Facility.  
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